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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 A                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 

CLASS:- NURSERY 

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 4 SANDWICH 

5 TO 8 CAKES 

9 TO 12 BURGER 

13 TO 16 VEG PATTIES 

17 TO 20 VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

21 TO 23 VEG CHOP / CUTLET 

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 B                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- KG-IA  

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 6 SANDWICH 
7 TO 12 CAKES 

13 TO 18 BURGER 
19 TO 24 VEG PATTIES 
25 TO 30  VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 
31 TO 36  VEG CHOP/ CUTLET  

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 C                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- KG-IB   

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 6 SANDWICH 

7 TO 12 CAKES 

13 TO 18 BURGER 

19 TO 24 VEG PATTIES 

25 TO 30  VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

31 TO 36  VEG CHOP/ CUTLET  

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 D                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- KG-II A   

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 7 SANDWICH 

8 TO 14 CAKES 

15 TO 21 BURGER 

22 TO 28 VEG PATTIES 

29 TO 35 VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

36 TO 42 VEG CHOP/ CUTLET  

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd  
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 E                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- IA    

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 6 SANDWICH 

7 TO 12 CAKES 

13 TO 18 BURGER 

19 TO 24 VEG PATTIES 

25 TO 30 VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

31 TO 37 VEG CHOP/ CUTLET 

 
 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 F                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- IB 

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 7 SANDWICH 

8 TO 14 CAKES 

15 TO 21 BURGER 

22 TO 2 VEG PATTIES 

25 TO 30 VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

31 TO 38 VEG CHOP/ CUTLET 

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 G                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- II A 

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 5 SANDWICH 

6 TO 10 CAKES 

11 TO 15 BURGER 

16 TO 20 VEG PATTIES 

21 TO 25 VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

26 TO 30 VEG CHOP/ CUTLET 

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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Notice No. DPSB/23-24/060 H                                           Date: 31-01-2024                                                                                                                           

                                                            

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!   

We are happy to inform you that the school will be conducting a Class Picnic for the students of Classes Nursery 
to II on 8th February, 2024 (Thursday) in the School Premises. 
 
Each student will be asked to carry ONE dry food item and the details pertaining to the same are mentioned 
below. You will need to send the food items for 7 students. 
 
ONLY VEGETARIAN FOOD ITEMS: 
 

FOOD ITEMS 
CLASS :- II B 

ROLL NO. FOOD ITEMS 

1 TO 5 SANDWICH 

6 TO 10 CAKES 

11 TO 15 BURGER 

16 TO 20 VEG PATTIES 

21 TO 25 VEG ROLL / SPRING ROLL 

26 TO 29 VEG CHOP/ CUTLET 

 
 
Please ensure your ward attends the picnic and is prepared with the allotted packed lunch. 
 
You are hereby requested to kindly confirm your ward's attendance and participation in the School Picnic by 
signing the attached consent letter & submitting the same to the Class Teacher through your ward on 2nd 
February’24. You are also requested to mention the food items your ward is allergic to (if any). 
 
Your support and cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated! 
 
NOTE: PLEASE NOTE THAT DISPERSAL WILL BE AT 12:00 P.M ON 8th FEBRUARY’24. 

Warm Regards,  
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CONSENT 

 

Name of the Student: – _______________________________________________________________________ 

Class:- __________    Section :- _______    Roll no. :- ____________ 

 

I hereby confirm that my ward, 

w     Will participate in the Class Picnic.  

 

          Will not participate in the Class Picnic.  

Reasons: (If not participating): 

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Parent 

 

               Date :- ________________ 
 

mailto:info@dpsbarasat.com

